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9:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Three workshop locations
Gilman (Feb 6)
Sycamore (Feb 7)
Quincy (Feb 8)

ILLINOIS
AGRICULTURAL
LANDOWNERS
Are you an agricultural landowner in
Illinois? We want your input!  

We are looking for landowners to share
ideas and give feedback on the new CRP
Menu web tool that aims to provide
information about Conservation Reserve
Program (CRP) practices in your area.  
Landowners with all levels of experience
with CRP are encouraged to participate.

Space is limited and registration
is required. 

Lunch will be provided and
those who participate will
receive a $75 Wal-Mart gift card
(limit one per household).  

www.crpmenu.gri.msstate.edu

Scan to
register:
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